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General Comment
Don't give Holtec the license to decommission Indian Point. Holtec and the Canadian Company it is working 
with have been disbarred previously by the Commission. The residents don't approve of this licensing 
agreement. Decline Holtec and the Canadian company the licensing agreement and pick reputable companies 
to decommission Indian Point. 
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